
Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince 
Drawing Contest 

 

Young Muggles and Wizards are invited to draw their own vision of the 
Half-Blood Prince. The five most imaginative drawings will be rewarded  

at the Hogsmeade Village Midsummer’s Eve Festival  
at the Boulder Book Store beginning at 9 pm on Friday, July 15th. 

 

The drawings will be judged by a distinguished committee of Boulder 
County Muggles and Wizards. The committee requires the following 

information to judge your drawing entry fairly and effectively: 
 
a Your entry must be submitted on a single side of a parchment no 

larger than eight and three quarters inches by eleven and seven 
eighths inches. A standard sheet of Muggle paper is eight and one 
half inches by eleven inches. Heaven knows what they were 
thinking. However, if Muggle paper is all that is available to you it 
will do. 

 
a  Identify yourself! Please write your full name, the name of the adult 

or adults who care for you, your age and your telephone number on 
the BACK of your drawing. Any drawings with names on the front 
cannot be judged. 

 

The Boulder County Half-Blood Prince Committee requests that your 
entry be submitted no later than Wednesday, July 13th, Muggle calendar. 
Entries may be dropped off at Boulder Book Store, or if you insist, send 

via Muggle Mail to Boulder Book Store, 1107 Pearl Street,  
Boulder, Colorado, 80302. 

 

Boulder Book Store events and contests are equal opportunity affairs. Muggles, the 
Muggle-born, and full Wizards ages 6-14 are invited to participate. 

 


